
7-17-09 

To whom it may concern, 

Effective today I am resigning from my post as a commissioner on the Code Enforcement Commission. It 

has been a wonderfui experience for me, and 1 am very glad that 1 had the opportunity to participate. 

Unfortunately, the nature of my work means that I am forced to travel extensively, and it has put me in 

a situation where I am struggling to manage my personal life, let alone external activities. I am very 

grateful that 1 had the good fortune to contribute, and I wish a l l  those that I have worked with the very 

best going forward. 

Gregov Hughes 


